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November 20, 2019 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Nov 21 
Forensics Meet at 
MLC 

 

Sun Nov 24 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School   
 

Mon Nov 25 
6:30 pm PTF 
7:30 pm Parent 
Basketball & 
Cheerleading 
Meeting 
 

Wed Nov 27 
8:30 am Chapel 
Noon Dismissal  
7:00 PM Worship 
 

Thur Nov 28 
NO SCHOOL 
9:30 am Worship 
 

Fri Nov 29 
NO SCHOOL 
 

Forensics: The Forensics meet for 5-8 graders will be Thursday starting at 3:00 p.m. at 
Martin Luther College in New Ulm, MN.  We will be leaving school at 1:00 and returning 
by 8:00 that night to school.  
 

Singing on Sunday:  Preschool-8th grade along with the Sunday School will sing in 
both services this Sunday, November 24. Please meet in the church basement at 7:45 
and 10:15 to practice the song and line up. For the first service we will be singing from 
the pews and the students will sit with their classmates and teachers. For the second 
service we will sing from the front of the church so those that need to walk out may do so 
when we are done singing and those that are staying may sit with their parents. 
 
PTF Meeting:  The PTF (Parents, Teachers, and Friends) of Samuel will meet on 
Monday, November 25th at 6:30 PM.   
 
Basketball/Cheerleading Meeting:  The mandatory parent meeting for students 
participating in basketball or cheerleading this year will be held on Monday, November 
25th at 7:30 PM (right after the PTF meeting).   
 
Basketball: We will again be attending the Redwood Falls Basketball Tournament 
at St. John's, Redwood Falls this year on Saturday, December 7. We will be having three 
teams compete that day. A Coed A team, a boys only B team, and a girls only B team. 
The brackets were emailed to basketball families today. 
 

Thanksgiving Vacation: School will dismiss at noon on Wednesday, November 27th. 
(Students will be served lunch before they leave.) There is no school November 28th and 
29th. Thanksgiving worship at Christ is Wednesday evening at 7:00 PM and on 
Thanksgiving Day at 9:30 AM.  Classes resume on Monday, December 2.  
 
ECC:  A reminder that the ECC is closed on Thanksgiving Day and the Friday after 
Thanksgiving. It will be open normal hours (till 5:30) on Wednesday, the 27th. 
 
Cookie Decorating: Grandparents/Grand Seniors of students in Kindergarten 
through 8th grade are invited to bring baked Christmas cookies to school on Friday, 
December 6th at 1:00 PM so that our students may help decorate them.  Grandparents 
should bring the cookies and all decorating supplies.  Parents, since a letter has not been 
sent to grandparents this school year, please share this information with all 
grandparents.  To assist us in planning, have them call the school (532-2162) or email 
Mrs. MacArthur (amacarthur@christlutheran-marshallmn.org) if they are coming.    
 

PTF Advent Meals:  PTF will be serving a meal prior to the Wednesday evening 
Advent services on December 11th and 18th.  Parents on the committee for the 11th are 
Wendy Rubendall and Hannah Prahl - chairpersons, Heather Fischer, Lori Schultz, and 
Susan Krenz; for the 18th they are Donna Wendorff - chairperson, Susan Krenz, Michelle 
Lee and Heather Fischer.  You will be contacted soon regarding how you can help or 
what you need to provide. 

 
November 
Birthdays 

 
Mrs. Knutson-14 
Callen Fischer-17 
Alyssa Rubendall-17 
Mrs. Onken-18 
Jaxxon Schultz-19 
William Krenz-20 
Derek Lee-24 
 

 

mailto:amacarthur@christlutheran-marshallmn.org


Christmas Concert:  Sunday, December 8th the children of our school (Preschool-8th grade) will 
present their Christmas concert. The concert begins at 3:00 PM.  Parents, you do not need to bring treats for 
the concert.  We will be serving the cookies the students decorate with their grandparents the Friday 
before.  Parents signed up to host the fellowship time are: Megan Konold, Lacey Kesteloot and Lacey 
Timm. No one has signed up to chair this event.  If you would be willing to help host or chair, please email the 
office.  We could use one or two more volunteers. Just a reminder when you sign up to host an activity you 
should come early to the kitchen to help set up and stay late to help clean up.  The chairperson is responsible 
for organizing the things that need to be done ahead of time (coffee, juice, etc.).  If you have questions please 
call or email the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 


